
From: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/10/2014 9:41:49 AM
Subject: RE: Recovery Audits

I don’t have this information.  I am going to ask the CG’s Office to see what information they have on this subject.
 
Les
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 12:52 AM

To: Boles, Les

Subject: Recovery Audits
 
                I’m looking back at the Recovery Audits proviso – it says that funds collected (after paying the vendor) will be 
remitted to a special fund subject to future appropriation.  Has anything actually been collected at this point?  Do you 
have any balance information?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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